
 

 

 

 

 

 

SEND – Coffee and Chat 

We will be holding a drop in session on Wednesday 7th 

February with special guests from Koala Northwest.   

Mrs Harrison and Mrs Dennett will be available in regards to 

any SEND concerns. Mrs Morris will also be popping it in. 

Koala Northwest can offer support and advice around sleep, 

family support and lots more. 

Pop in from 9.15 till 11.00 

Please enter through Family Centre Entrance, we look 

forward to seeing you. 

 


